Christopher Barton

From: Darren Cain <dcain@realtycapital.com>

Sent: Friday, June 12, 2015 9:28 AM

To: Christopher Barton

Cc: Richard Myers_BB; Alex Brown; Jimmy Archie
Subject: Appeal of Planning and Zoning Commission Ruling
Mr. Barton,

Please accept this correspondence as an appeal to the action of the June 4, 2015 ruling of the Planning and Zoning
Commission regarding case number 05-15MD1 (Major Alternate Standard). Per our telephone conversation on
6/12/2015 with Christopher Barton, we are pleased to learn that the vote at the July 7, 2015 City Council hearing will be
a simple majority.

Best regards,

Darren Cain

Vice President - Land Development
Realty Capital Management, LLC
909 Lake Carolyn Parkway, Suite 150
Irving, TX 75039

469-533-4107 (office)

832-418-0611 (cell)
dcain@realtycapital.com




